
 
The Connecticut Board of Veterinary Medicine held a meeting on August 10, 2022. 
 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Mary Anne O’Neill, Esq., Chairperson 
     G. Kenneth Bernhard, Esq. 
     Theresa Cianciolo, DVM 
     Lauren Mascola, DVM 
     Timothy Plunkett, DVM 
 
BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT: Jeffrey A. Kardys, Board Liaison 
 
Ms. O’Neill called the meeting to order at 8:35 a.m.  All participants were present via Microsoft TEAMS. 
 
I MINUTES  

Mr. Bernhard made a motion, seconded by Dr. Plunkett, to approve the minutes from 
June 1,2022.  The motion passed unanimously. 

 
II. OPEN FORUM 

None 
 
III. DPH UPDATE 

Mr. Kardys reported that Department of Public Health currently has 41 open veterinary medicine 
investigations. 2 of these cases have been referred to DPH Staff Attorneys for potential licensure 
action. 
 

IV. ADJOURN 

As there was no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:44 a.m. on a motion by Mr. 
Bernhard, seconded by Dr. Plunkett.  

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Mary Anne O’Neill, Esq., Chairperson 
Connecticut Board of Veterinary Medicine 
 
 


